
 

  

 

 

  

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
  

 

 

  
 

 
   

  

     
 

   

    

    
     

    

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 

The SBE will conduct an Executive Committee election at the September meeting for the following seats: 

 Chair, two-year term 
Current Officer: Isabel Muñoz-Colón 

 Member at-large, one-year term 
Currently vacant 

 Member at-large, one-year term 
Current Officer: Connie Fletcher 

 Member at-large, one-year term (in place of an immediate past chair) 
Current Officer: Judy Jennings 

Isabel Muñoz-Colón is currently serving the last remaining year of Dr. Kristina Mayer’s two-year term as 
Chair; therefore, Ms. Muñoz-Colón is eligible to be re-elected. Per the bylaws, the time spent finishing a 
term due to vacancy does not count towards an officer’s term limits. 

Connie Fletcher is eligible for re-election as a Member at-large. 

Judy Jennings is eligible for re-election as a Member at-large because she had a break in service prior to 
the January 2015 election. 

The elected members will begin service on the Executive Committee at the end of the September 
meeting. 

Action 

Prior to the July meeting members were invited to submit nominations to Bob Hughes. The following 
members have been nominated: 

 Member at-large (3), one-year term – Holly Koon, Connie Fletcher, Peter Maier, Judy Jennings 

 Chair, two-year term – Isabel Muñoz-Colón 

A call for additional nominations will be offered on the morning of September 10 and the elections will 
take place following lunch. Ballots will be provided at the time the election is conducted. 

Election ballots are required to be signed per the Public Meeting Act RCW 42.30.060. 

Prepared for the September 10-11, 2015 Board Meeting 
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